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In Geography, we have been exploring the places they live in
and belong to. Jarara visited our classroom and talked to us We have made exciting discoveries in our garden...

about Indigenous places and traditions. We have created our fossils! We have been careful when digging them up
own welcome fo country as well as representing places in a and looking at them.
variety of ways.
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term. The fairies visited us and recentily we leamt how to make milo.
It was so yummy and great to write about!

The Sloth Who Came
to Stay

In Reading, Year One have enjoyed visits from a very slow, little
sloth who is having adventures in the classroom each day.

In Writing and Science, we have also been
learning how sloths and other exciting animals
survive in their environment and writing
information reports.

In Writing, we have been writing letters to Sloth
asking him to visit our homes.
Now he is visiting Year 1 each night so students
can write about their adventures with you.
We can't wait to share their writing in class
each day!
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Year 2 have been exploring different types of forces
and energy. Using their new knowledge Year 2 are
being toy creators and creating toys that use different

forces and energy!




We have had lots of fun in Maths this term. We are using water and measuring cups to determine the
volume and capacity of various containers.

We celebrated the end of NAPLAN and all of our hard learning and thinking with a packet of chips and a
popper!
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In Science &

Technology
we are learning

about FORCES
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We celebrated the end of NAPLAN with donuts!!

In Year 5 we are drawing. These are a sample of our eyes! Be careful, we are
watching you!




This week, Year 6 have been working closely with Year 5
on our Jesuit Refugee Outreach project.

We have been learning all about human dignity and how
JRS helps people in our community.

We have been experimenting with different
instruments and body percussion to create a
musical accompaniment for a page in a picture
book.
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